Two men shot overnight in New
Bedford at apartment complex

New Bedford Police are actively investigating the shooting of
two men in New Bedford overnight.

The two men were shot at approximately 11:50pm, at the Temple
Landing apartment complex in the area of Elm St. and Ash St.
Both were treated at St. Luke’s Hospital and their injuries
appear to be non-life threatening.

If you have any information related to the shooting or want to
report criminal activity in your neighborhood, contact the New
Bedford Police Department. You can leave an anonymous tip on
their voicemail at (508) 991-6300 Ext. 1.
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